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NATIONAL TRAIN DAY

Saturday, May 10th, was National Train Day.  Like many others, SLORRM

was celebrating the 145th anniversary of the Golden Spike Ceremony at

Promontory Point, which created the nation's first transcontinental railroad.
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Hundreds of people came to the Museum to view our exhibits, watch the

passing trains, shop the swap meet, learn about the exquisite train models

being built in the facility, take speeder rides, eat hot dogs and ice cream,

and just generally have a wonderful time talking about trains.  Most of our

Docents and Board Members were on board for this event, and we all

enjoyed it as much as our visitors.  Thanks to all the Docents who were on

duty.  This is a great group of people who enjoy talking about the Museum

and trains in general.  If you would like to join our congenial docent group,

just contact Diane at media@slorrm.com.  We would love to have you join us

and will provide you with all the information and training you need.

Tuesday, 5-13-14:  Full Moon Over SLORRM

NEW SLORRM WEBSITE



If you haven't checked out our wonderful new website, take a moment

ASAP and go to slorrm.com.  We were fortunate enough to get Jamie

Foster, a remarkable webmaster, to design a completely new and

improved website for the Museum.  Jamie is knowledgeable about

websites but also about trains, so he was the perfect choice to do this

job for us.  In addition to that, he is a photographer who knows just how

to get those interesting pictures that you want to look at.  He is

incorporating many of them on the website.  It is still a work in

progress, but it is thrilling to see what a great job he has already done.

We welcome your comments and ideas so let us know what you think.

Thanks for the input!

Next work day is Saturday, June 7th, from 9 am to 1 pm.

The SLO Ombudsman's group has scheduled a tour at 1 pm.

Next open day is Saturday, June 14th, from 10 am to 4 pm.  Docents please

check your schedule to see what your assignment is for the day. Any extra

docents who would like to be there are welcome!

Facebook Tw itter Website Email Instagram

Copyright © 2014 San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum, All rights reserved. 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

http://www.facebook.com/slorrm
http://www.facebook.com/slorrm
http://www.twitter.com/slorrm
http://www.twitter.com/slorrm
http://www.slorrm.com/
http://www.slorrm.com/
mailto:www.info@slorrm.com
mailto:www.info@slorrm.com
http://instagram.com/slorrm
http://instagram.com/slorrm
http://slorrm.us8.list-manage1.com/unsubscribe?u=bcfc1c936e931c1bbb717c598&id=7add36f5ac&e=7d5b5db891&c=518a6e7796
http://slorrm.us8.list-manage.com/profile?u=bcfc1c936e931c1bbb717c598&id=7add36f5ac&e=7d5b5db891
http://www.mailchimp.com/monkey-rewards/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=monkey_rewards&aid=bcfc1c936e931c1bbb717c598&afl=1

